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SEASON 3 SYNOPSES 
301  Coolest Ireland Vacation   
 
It's coastal, rocky, artsy, and tasty. From the city of Dublin, and up the Wild 
Atlantic Way, we bike, hike, paddle, climb, and dance our way around Ireland. 
It's time to test the luck of the Irish on our Coolest Ireland Vacation. 
 
302  Off The Beaten Path: The Mediterranean   
 
For our second "off the beaten path" installment, we travel around the 
Mediterranean in search of the coolest unconventional getaways, lesser known 
regions, and eccentric islands. From Sicily to Israel, and Karpathos to Northeast 
Italy, we discover the Mediterranean's eclectic history, culture, and adventure. 
 
303  Discovering New Caledonia  
 
We’re jetting for the South Pacific, for some snorkeling, sailing, kayaking, and 
relaxing. This relatively unknown, wide-open archipelago is chock full of surprises 
around every corner. It might not be what you’re expecting. Let’s discover New 
Caledonia.  
 
304  Coolest Travel Trivia  
 
Time to test your travel knowledge. We’ve covered the globe for the best 
questions. Now we’ll hike, kayak, fly, drive, and battle all the extremes that this 
planet can dish out, all in search of the answer. So put your thinking caps on, 
and make sure to keep score at home.  
 
305  Coolest Boat Races 
 
Hammer down the throttle, hoist the main sail, and hang on tight. We’re hitting 
the water for some of the fastest, most prestigious, and most ridiculous races 
ever run on H2O. So don’t forget your life vests, helmets, and your sturdy sea 
legs, because we’re rocking the boat.   
 
306  Coolest Road Trips: Alaska & Canada 
 
Pack your trunks; we’re driving through the North Country. From Seward, Alaska, 
to Ketchikan, Alaska…with Canada in between. The historic Alaska-Canada 
Highway will take us through places like the Wrangell-St. Elias National Park, 
Whitehorse, and the Kluane National Park. Bring your maps and snacks, we’re 
road trippin’.  
 



307  Coolest Crazy Extreme Sports 
 
You think you know extreme sports? We’re flipping extreme on its head, and 
getting even crazier. Kiteboarding in the snow, swimming with sharks, Volleyball 
with your feet, wakeboarding and fishing combined, and underwater hockey. 
Let’s get athletic, and a little crazy.  
 
308  A Mexico Getaway 
 
Time for fun in the sun…Mexico style. We’re hitting all the best spots, like Cabo 
San Lucas, and Puerto Vallarta. Plus, we’re going off the beaten path to 
discover some of Mexico’s best kept secrets, amazing outdoor adventure, and 
some of the best beach resorts in the world.  
 
309  Coolest European Cities  
 
Planning a European Vacation? We got you covered. Prague, London, Paris, 
and Rome, sure, you have to hit those. What are some of the Coolest European 
Cities you didn’t think about? We’ll test the markets, stroll the streets, and meet 
the locals to find Europe’s best-kept secrets.  
 
310  Coolest Mountain Escapes 
 
Quite simply, we experience the best skiing and mountain retreats on earth. 
Whisk away to Whistler, tell your friends about Telluride, and swish with the Swiss 
in Switzerland. It’s outdoor adventure at its peak.  
 
311  Best Beach Getaways 
 
Need a break from the snow, or just a break from life? Come with us to the 
Bahamas, the South Pacific, Coastal North America and South America. We 
cover it all. All the surfing, snorkeling, and fun in the sun you can handle. Grab 
your boards and sun tan lotion; let’s hit the beach!   
 
312  The Classic Mediterranean Cruise 
 
Ever dreamed of an exotic cruise to some of the most iconic and breath-taking 
places on earth? Well, this is it. Sail through the Straits of Gibraltar, barter in 
Barcelona, see what’s so nice about Nice in the south of France, and get crazy 
with the Greeks. It’s your dream come true.  
 
313  Coolest Animal Lover Vacation 
 
If you love animals, and love taking vacations, saddle up because this one’s for 
you. Tame the wild on a safari, get up close at iconic zoos, snap photos of 
endangered species, help out at an animal sanctuary, and dive deep into the 
ocean’s underwater kingdom. It’s an endless supply of unforgettable moments.   
 



314  Coolest Ecotourism Trips 
 
For lovers of wildlife, we’re hitting the coolest conservation and ecotourism spots 
on earth. From cute little tarsiers to massive manatees, we tour locations that not 
only provide amazing chances for wildlife viewing, but also help protect these 
beloved creatures. 
 
315  Off The Beaten Path 3: The American Southwest 
 
As we trek the American southwest, one of the most iconic and well-recognized 
places on earth, we get away from the crowds and overplayed tourist 
attractions, and go rogue. It’s another installment of Off The Beaten Path. Come 
with us to check out some gunfight competitions, quirky small town fairs, engine-
less aerial tours, and the art of the cowboy boot.  
 
316  Coolest Water Adventures 
 
From skimming across the blue waters of Lake Michigan on an antique 
schooner, to a luxury cruise of the Greek Islands, we’re splashing around planet 
earth finding the most incredible water adventures. So hop on board, and sail 
away with us.  
 
317  Wild & Wacky America   

Freedom in American has lead to some wild inventions and wacky obsessions. 
We hit the heart of the United States for some unusual activities and historical 
events. From riding a barrel over Niagara Falls, to ghost tours in the Deep South, 
we find out what oddball antics make America tick.  
 
318   Coolest Seasonal Wonders of North America  
 
Catch ‘em while you can. For a limited time only, some places North America 
manage unbelievable, yet short-lived wonder. We’ll catch a crazy echo on an 
Alaskan lake, hike through ice caves in Michigan, and find a massive flower 
bloom in one of the driest places on earth.  
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
314 – 318      COMING SOON! 
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